
CITY OF CHIPLEY 

STAFF REPORT 

  

SUBJECT: RFQ No. 2025-02 – Professional Engineering Services Contract – Old Chipley City 

Hall – Phase II 

 

MEETING DATE                                                            PREPARED BY                                                                                                                                                                                   
Tuesday, February 11, 2025          Patrice Tanner, City Administrator 

 

 

SUMMARY                                                                                                                                                                                                                  
This will approve the contract with Baker Design Build for the Professional Engineering Services for the 

Old Chipley City Hall Project – Phase II in the amount of $49,600.00. The project will include services 

related to a Division of Historical Resources grant through the State of Florida for inspection and creation 

of a plan for repairs, restoration, and storm hardening of the Old Chipley City Hall, a historic structure, 

owned by the City. 

 

 

  

 

  

RECOMMENDATION                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   
City Staff recommend approval of the Professional Engineering Services Contract with Baker Design 

Build. 

 

 

ATTACHMENTS                                                                                                                                                                                               
 

1. Contract 

 


